
Homedale Elementary School Memo   
 
To:  Homedale Board of Trustees, Superintendent Rob Sauer 
From:  Tate B. Castleton, Principal  

Date:  October 4, 2022 
Re:  Report to Board of Trustees 

 
HES ENROLLMENT UPDATE: As of Tuesday, October 4th, our total enrollment by grade level is as 
follows: 
 
Kindergarten: 84 
1st Grade: 105 
2nd Grade: 86 
3rd Grade: 93 
4th Grade: 106 
 
Total: 474 
 
 
FAMILY MATH NIGHT COMING TO HES: For the first time since the 2019-2020 school year, Homedale 
Elementary School is excited to host a Family Math Night on Thursday, October 20th from 5:00-6:30 p.m. 
This will be the first time since the onset of the COVID-19 pandemic that our school will host a family 
night! We are very excited to welcome families into our building and enjoy a fun evening full of lots of 

fun activities for the whole family to enjoy!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
ISTATION UPDATE: In our first month-to-month comparisons for ISTATION data, we are excited to see 
growth! As a school, each class has a goal to grow 3-5 percentage points each month. We are working 
hard to keep our scores moving up every month!  

 



 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
October 7th  Student Support/Staff In-Service 
October 26-27th Parent Teacher Conferences 
November 4th  Staff In-Service 
November 21-25th Thanksgiving Break 
December 2nd  Student Support/Staff In-Service 
December 21-31st Christmas Break 
January 12th  Family STEAM Night 


